Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

Roxas Boulevard Corner Pablo Ocampo, Sr. Street
Manila 1004

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Opening of Bids for the project, “Procurement
of Services for the Data Center Preventive Maintenance — IB No. 2023-01-G” that
was originally set on 03 April 2023, 1:30 PM will be postponed due to lack of quorum.
It is hereby reset on 13 April 2023, 2:00 PM at the DOF Library, G/F DOF Building,
BSP Complex, Roxas Boulevard, Malate, Manila and through this link —
meet.google.com/uan-criv-bgg.

For further information, you may contact the BAC Secretariat through telephone
number 5317-6363 loc. 2189.




